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Be on Alert: Phishing Scam Disguised as TWDB 
As of September 9, 2025 

The Texas Water Development Board (TWDB) was recently made aware of a targeted 
phishing campaign being sent to local communities disguising itself as a “2025 Texas Water 
Development Board Information Verification” email. 

This email did not originate from the TWDB, despite the TWDB logo, and includes a fake URL 
resembling the TWDB domain. 

If you received this phishing email, please proceed with caution and contact your 
organization’s IT department for assistance. If you are ever unsure of the legitimacy of 
communication claiming to be from the TWDB, please separately contact the TWDB staff with 
whom you normally communicate or call us at 512-463-7847. 
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